O©CoOoO~NOoO Ok WDN P

CA-NP-248
Requests for Information NP 2010 GRA

Q. With reference to CA-NP-120 and page 3 of the Hay Report of January 2007, it
states:

“It is recommended that actual executive salaries continue to be
allowed to exceed 110% of the salary range midpoint only under
special circumstances recommended by the President and CEO and
approved by the Board of Directors.”

Since and including 2007, has any executive’s salary been allowed to exceed 110% of
the salary range midpoint? Please provide details and justification.

A. Since and including 2007, no Newfoundland Power executive’s salary has been above
110% of the salary range midpoint.
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